
Sadly, after 43 years, they have seen a huge decline in participation 

and have had no choice but to end the program.  

 

They will be accepting only UPC's with the Labels For Education logo 

until January 2, 2018. Table Mounds deadline for you to turn yours 

in will be Friday December 22, 2017. 

 

Table Mound is very sad to have to see this program come to an end. 

They've been a great program for schools to be involved in.   

 

Attention! Attention! Attention! 

Have you heard Labels For Education  

(Not Box Tops for Education) will be ending soon?  

The labels below are ending! These ARE NOT ending! 


